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Hoyer Statement on Senate Passage 
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Human Rights Bill 
 

WASHINGTON, DC - House Democratic Whip Steny H. Hoyer (MD) released 
the following statement after the Senate passed H.R. 6156, the Russia and 
Moldova Jackson-Vanik Repeal and Sergei Magnitsky Rule of Law 
Accountability Act of 2012:  

“Today, the Senate ensured that U.S. companies will have better access to the 
Russian market when it passed H.R. 6156 by a strong, bipartisan vote of 92-4.  By 
granting Permanent Normal Trade Relations with Russia, Congress has provided 
the President the tools needed to ensure Russia follows World Trade Organization 
rules and the market access commitments it has made.  This will help create a 
level playing field for American businesses and workers seeking to export to the 
growing Russian market.  In addition, this bill provides for tougher sanctions 
against those officials responsible for violating human rights and basic freedoms, 
including those involved in the tragic death of Sergei Magnitsky.  I look forward to 
seeing President Obama sign this bill into law and take the steps it makes available 
to enforce fair trade rules that benefit American businesses and the jobs they 
create.”   
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